
The number of hits for 1998 totalled 264,141 (avg./month: 22,01 1);

WINTER 2000

The most popular pages during December 1999 included: RCMP Online; 

Wanted by the RCMP; Recruiting; News Releases; Criminal Records 

Information Services; Your Community.

The cover photo of the Fall 1999 issue of 
the Quarterly (Vol. 64, No. 4) was not taken 
by Bernie Sucharov of the Forensic Ident.

Kevin Fowler, RCMP web site coordinator, issued the following usage stab 

recorded on www.rcmp-grc.gc.ca for 1999. Hib to the main page (English 

and French): 369,052 (monthly average: 30,754); e-mail commenb: 5,720 

(monthly average: 477).

for 1997, 161,831 (avg/month: 13,486); 

for 1996 (Jan. 30-December), 76,664 

(avg./month: 6,969).

Unit, Winnipeg, Manitoba as indicated. Not 
to be outdone by the first error, however, 
we went on to misspell Mr. Sucharov’s last 
name. The Quarterly staff firmly believe in 
giving credit where credit is due. Therefore, 
we’d like to credit Mr. Sucharov with taking 
the photos on pages 12 and 14 as well as the 
photo at the top of page 17 of the Fall issue. 
We apologize for the errors and thank 
Mr. Sucharov for bringing them to our 
attention.

ERRATA On pages 58-59 of the Summer 
1999 issue (Vol. 64, No. 3), a book review 
was published on A Trying Time: The North 
West Mounted Police in the 1885 Rebellion. 
In that review, the unit of Steele’s Scouts was 
described as “infamous.” We would like to 
extend our sincere apologies to the Steele’s 
Scouts Commemorative Troop Association 
for this wrongful and offensive description. 
We meant no disrespect to the memory of nor 
the descendants of the NWMP members who 
served with Sam Steele in the Scouts of 1885 
in addition to Commemorative members of 
today’s Scouts.

When submitting photographs to the 
Quarterly for publication, please ensure 
the names of people appearing in photos, 
as well as the person taking the photos, are 
clearly identified and spelled correctly. 
Thank you. —Editor
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